
Come help us envision the future of the 

Bannatyne campus and learn more about the 

planning process!

The plan is currently in the form of a draft 

discussion paper and is forming the basis of 

engagement with the university community.

Your involvement and feedback is crucial 

to ensuring that the final plan reflects the 

needs and goals of the people who learn and 

work at the Bannatyne campus. All students, 

faculty and staff are welcome.

Bannatyne Campus Master Plan Discussion Paper 
Open Houses

Wednesday, March 27, 2013	    Noon-6 PM (Come-and-Go)
Russell Room, 220 University Centre (Fort Garry Campus)

Thursday, March 28, 2013	 9 AM - 2 PM (Come-and-Go)
Brodie Centre Atrium (Bannatyne Campus)

Thursday, April 11, 2013	 11 AM - 4 PM (Come-and-Go)
Brodie Centre Atrium (Bannatyne Campus)

Bannatyne Campus Master Plan Discussion Paper

JOIN IN THE CONVERSATION

For more information, visit http://umanitoba.ca/admin/campus_planning_office/bannatyneplan.html


